Town of Cheshire Planning and Zoning Commission 84 South Main Street Cheshire, CT 06410 Fax:203-271-6639

June <u>//</u>, 2021

RECEIVED Town of Cheshire JUN 14 2021

Planning Dept.

Re:

Letter of Protest

684 Wallingford Road

Dear Commissioners:

We, all the fee owners of a lot within five hundred feet of the property for which the zoning and map change is being sought, do hereby formally protest the approval of the proposed changes. The Commission should not approve either the zoning change from R-40 to ARPRD nor the Map change that has been proposed for the property listed above. This letter of protest is intended to comply with Connecticut General Statute §8-3(b).

Our reasons for opposing this change is more fully set forth in the attached memorandum.

Very Truly Yours,

Owners of 369 Charles Drive

Henry Bolden

Cynthia

Bolden